

Village of Roscoe,

We appreciate our partnership with the Village and look forward to providing youth baseball to the community for generations to come. Our partnership has played a big part in our ability to grow and service over 1000 kids throughout the year. Thank you!

Please take this letter as our official request to extend our current park usage agreement.

I would also like to invite you to our Opening Day festivities at ABC Supply Stadium in Beloit (home to the MiLB Sky Carp) on Monday May 13th from 5:30 to 9:30. This is a day that we see our entire program together to jump off the season, take pictures, and enjoy some time on the field. A village representative would be welcome to throw out the first pitch if they wish.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ryan Rydell President